

Our School Newsletter

12th September 2025







Discovery

Welcome Discovery Class.
They have settled in so
well.

Explorers

This week in art we have been learning about the artist Orla Kiely. We have been designing our own prints in her style.





Adventure

The children in Adventure Class have had an amazing first week back.

In Maths, we have been exploring strategies for adding and subtracting across 10. The class has shown excellent focus and determination in mastering these key skills.

We're really proud of how well the children have settled back into school and can't wait to see what they achieve next!

Oaks Nursery

This week in nursery, we have been exploring our emotions and feelings through a variety of activities. The children have loved returning to nursery and have really enjoyed taking part in small group times and circle times.





Reminders / Important Info

NUT FREE SCHOOL - Please remember we are a NUT-FREE school, as we have children and adults with allergies.



<u>UNIFORM</u> – Please make sure children are wearing trousers (rather than jogging bottoms) to school. Earrings must be studs not hoops for safety reasons.



Message from Mrs Walker-Blair

Wow – what a busy start to term we've had! I'd like to thank everyone who helped us with our carnival entry this year – we won Junior Mobile Float, Best Topical Entry and Best in Carnival! Well done.

Today we closed entries to our Summer Reading Challenge – the winners will be announced next week!

Celebrating our achievements!









Our Value for this term

Courage

Be strong. Take courage. Don't be intimidated. Don't give them a second thought because God, your God, is striding ahead of you. He's right there with you. He won't let you down; he won't leave you.

Deuteronomy 31:6, The Message



Wellbeing Support

 Click here for Support for Families



Calendar Dates

Dates for the next few weeks:

Wednesday 17th September – Open classroom 3:30pm–4pm (Discovery, Explorers, Adventure) – meet the teacher, ask questions, see the classrooms!

Friday 19th September – Reading challenge winner announced in Celebration Worship

Tues 23rd, Weds 24th, Thurs 25th Sept – Swimming Explorer Class

Tues 23rd September 0930 - 1130 Safeguarding Training for volunteers - school hall

Friday 3rd October – Harvest Service 2:30pm

Full school calendar coming soon to our website.





Website Information

- What we are learning
- Term Dates
- Newsletters
- Events
- Online Safety
- Vision & Values





Contact Details

SAFEGUARDING CONCERNS -

Our designated safeguarding lead is Mr Moise-Souch.
Our deputy leads are Miss Jennings and Mrs Pravato
Click <u>here</u> for all Safeguarding details.

GENERAL SCHOOL QUERIES -

Contact Mrs McLaren in the School Office:

01643 862249

stdubricius@moorlandfed.co.uk

Mrs Walker-Blair lucywalkerblair@moorlandfed.co.uk Mrs Pravato lizipravato@moorlandfed.co.uk

